

Dear < administrator’s name >,

Please consider allowing me to attend the Missouri Association of School Librarians (MASL) 2019 Spring Conference, March 24-26, 2019 at Tan-Tar-A Resort in Osage Beach, MO.  MASL, the state’s premier professional organization for school librarians, is by far the most qualified to create the high-quality professional development opportunities required by the Department of Elementary and Secondary Education (DESE).

The MASL Spring Conference provides library educators with:
· More than 80 workshops that specifically focus on the professional education needs of the school library community
· Recommendations for library resources specific to Missouri school curriculum and grade level skills 
· Demonstrations of new technologies and connections with vendors who are knowledgeable about using technology to meet the needs of the 21st century learner 
· Hands-on learning experiences guaranteed to make librarians more effective and better able to serve students and teachers
· Up-to-date information from DESE.

I am seeking approval for the registration fee and travel expenses for the conference. A detailed cost breakdown is included below.  The conference fee for a MASL member is $317 for a Full Registration ($417 non-member).
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Here is the breakdown of conference costs:
Conference Fee: $317
Meals: Included within full registration price
Hotel: $99-114 per night
 
The opportunities MASL Spring Conference offers are unparalleled by any other professional development available to Missouri school librarians. Being with almost 1,000 other Missouri school librarians re-ignites my enthusiasm for my profession and I will return with tools that will enable me to focus on the goal our entire school shares:  student achievement.  

Sincerely,
< your name here >



